
 

 

 

28th September 2022 

Dear Parents,  

 

We are excited to announce that tickets are now on sale for the spectacular Rokeby Fireworks 

Display on Friday 4th November!  Come and join us from 6:30pm until 8.00pm at the Rokeby 

Sports Ground.  It is a wonderful annual Rokeby tradition and a fun-filled evening for the 

whole family! 

 

You can find our online ticket shop on ParentPay, same platform where we purchase items 

from school https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login.  

 

Tickets are priced at £15 (adult) and £10 (child). Due to substantial increase in vendor prices 

food is not included within the ticket this year. However, we have reduced ticket prices to 

keep a balance. Food will be available to purchase on the day and we have Noura’s bringing 
to us Lebanese cuisine in the form of wraps, burgers and more.  Book now to avoid 

disappointment!  Please note: Marshalls are given free entry and parking, therefore if you 

are volunteering as a Marshall, you will only need to buy a ticket for your family. 

 

Parking is limited and will operate by pre-booking only from the ticket shop.  There are 80 

spaces at the River Club, which is adjacent to the Sports Ground, allowing easiest access to 

the event especially for the younger guests. In addition, there are 100 spaces at Surbiton 

Raceway a short walk away, and 20 spaces (for 4x4 vehicles only due to the unpredictable 

ground conditions) at RSG, accessible via a private road off Old Malden Lane.  Last entry for 

parking is 7pm.  Those who have not booked a parking space via the online ticket shop will, 

unfortunately, not be able to park at one of the above premises. 

 

There are two Park & Ride bus services, leaving and returning to Rokeby School and 

Wimbledon Memorial.  Tickets for these are also available to purchase on the ticket shop. 

 

To obtain entry to the event and parking, please keep your itemized e-receipt (will be emailed 

after purchase) available to show the marshals. There will also be a master guest list available 

to avoid any confusion.  

 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


 

 

 

Please note that the fireworks are a pre-booked event and there are no refunds in case of 

cancellation due to adverse weather, non-attendance or otherwise.  The ticket shop will close 

on Wednesday 27th October.  

The event is kindly sponsored by Coombe Residential & Carey Olsen. All proceeds from the 

evening go to support our school, its chosen charity (CAYSH), and a fund for local causes.  We 

look forward to seeing you in the evening! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The RPC 


